
 

Mercury recycling program 

 

SmartComfort, LLC is proud to be a partner in the national mercury recycling program. If you currently 

have a thermostat that contains mercury, SmartComfort, LLC will include replacing your current 

thermostat with either programmable, or non-programmable non-mercury based digital thermostat as part 

of your quote. Should you chose not to install a new heating or air conditioning system, SmartComfort, 

LLC can replace your current thermostat with either a programmable or non-programmable digital 

thermostat for a nominal fee. SmartComfort, LLC will then properly remove your mercury based 

thermostat and dispose of it in accordance with EPA regulations.   

Please refer to our services and fees literature for current pricing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


